
Memorandum 

Date: July 28, 2023 

To: Columbia City Council 

From: Leanne Tippett Mosby, Chair 
Climate and Environment Commission 

Subject: Support for FY24 Budget Items 

At the July 25 regular meeting of the Climate and Environment Commission, the 
commission voted to send a memo of support to City Council for the following six items: 

• Improved bus driver pay
• Increased temporary position funding for the Office of Sustainability
• Building walkthroughs for benchmarking
• Street tree maintenance
• Watering cycle for downtown street trees
• Maintenance for city-owned stormwater BMPs

Thank you for your consideration and for giving the commission the opportunity to 
provide input to the budget process. 


